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I BELIEVE….

Go confidently in the 
direction of your Dreams.  
Live the life you’ve 
imagined.





Attention, Globetrotters!  BHS is going to 
Europe!  BHS has been approved for 
international travel and we're going to 
Austria, Germany, and Switzerland in 
June of 2023!  There will be an 
informational meeting on Tuesday, May 
24 at 7:30 pm on Zoom.  To learn more 
about this incredible trip, visit Mr. 
Miserendino in room C115 during a 
passing period.



Pre-ordered yearbooks will be 
distributed to students during their 
English classes on Wednesday, May 25. 
There will be a limited number of extra 
yearbooks available for purchase on a 
first-come-first-served basis in room 
C231 after school that day. Cost is $60, 
and exact change is required.
Not sure if you pre-ordered a book? Go 
to YearbookForever.com to confirm!



Attention Seniors....this week is 
your last opportunity to pick of your 
Letters to Self that you wrote in 9th 
grade PE and 10th grade Health.  
Don't let this 'time capsule' 
opportunity pass you by.  Stop by 
D111 as soon as possible to ask a 
Health teacher to get your letters for 
you.



Thank you to everyone who applied to 
be a BHS Peer Leader for the 2022-2023 
school year.  If you were selected to be a 
BHS Peer Leader, check your email and 
fill out the new Google Form by 
Wednesday at 3:00 pm.  This Form will 
be your way to tell the sponsors that you 
accept your position as a Peer Leader.  
See Mr. Mez or Mr. Oskorep with any 
questions.



The BHS Theatre Department would like 
to thank you for your support.  We hope 
you enjoyed this year's theatre 
productions.  At this time, we are thrilled 
to announce next year's mainstage 
shows.  We'll be doing Peter Pan in the 
Fall and the classic Rodgers and 
Hammerstein musical, The Sound of 
Music, in the Spring.  See you next year 
at the theatre, Hawks!



ABC Countdown
Monday - USA day

Tuesday - Visco vs. Frat day
Wednesday -  White Out day

Thursday - X-Change Signatures
Friday - Yay for Zero day



LAST DAY OF SCHOOL
FRIDAY, MAY 27



GRADUATION 2022
Friday, May 28
5:00 pm at the

NOW Arena





We are BHS!
We believe
We honor

We succeed
And we DREAM BIG!





SHOW YOUR
SCHOOL SPIRIT!

WEAR GREEN AND BLUE
EVERY FRIDAY!


